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ADDENDUM # 2 

 

Ford Utility Police Interceptors 

 

EVENT# 6220 

 

June 29, 2018 
 
This addendum has been issued from the Office of the Purchasing Director. Vendor shall be 
responsible for acknowledging receipt of this addendum in the Fee Proposal Form. Failure to do so 
will result in the proposal being rejected by the Purchasing Director. This addendum is also posted 
on the City’s official website: www.savannahga.gov. 

 
 

1. Change: This event has been extended to Tuesday July 10, 2018 at 1:30p.m. (EST) 
 

2. Change: Section 4.1.3 now states: 
 

               Drive: Vehicle shall be all wheel drive.  

 
   

 

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM # 2 
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